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THE SECRETARY OF THE INTERIOR

a A, /WASHINGTON

Mr. Ernest F. Coe,
Executive Chairman,

Everglades National Park Commission,
County Court House,

Miami, Florida.

My dear Mr. Coe:

I have received your letter of June 8 to Secretary Ickes
regarding the Everglades National Park Project.

The presence of sincere conservationists in the vicinity
of a national park project is always invaluable. Your con-

tinued perseverance in the interests of the Everglades proj-

ect is appreciated by all of us. We hope that you will be
able to continue your efforts toward the preservation of an
adeguate portion of the Everglades.

Sincerely yours,

Ac ingSecretary of the Interior.


